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Alana Gordijn
Bango Wind Farm Project
40 Euree St
Reid, Australian Capital Territory, 2612

17/11/2020

Dear Ms Gordijn

Bango Wind - NC Notification - heavy vehicle access (SSD-6686)

I refer to your incident report (SSD-6686-PA-16) submitted to the Department on 21 August 2020 in
relation to an incident of heavy vehicle access via a non-approved access road.

The Department has carefully reviewed the report and after considering the further information
requested in relation to the matter, has in this instance determined to record the breach and take no
further enforcement action at this time.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Dr Paul Rutherford on 0419944643.

Yours sincerely 

Katrina O'Reilly
Team Leader - Compliance
Compliance

As nominee of the Planning Secretary

http://www.dpie.nsw.gov.au/

